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Regulations

None

The purpose of this Circular is to advise Members that the two system changes which the Exchange announced
previously will be released in the Exchange’s production systems on Saturday 26 August 2023. The two changes are:

Please ensure that the appropriate members of staff within your organisation and customers are advised of the content
of this Circular.
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Laurence Walton
Head of Regulation and Compliance
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